
Join us in our efforts to strengthen collaboration          

between Early Childhood Education programs and our 

local schools. We will explore programs that support 

families prenatally through kindergarten.  

 

You are invited to a  

School Readiness Reception 

 

To ask questions & RSVP send an email to  

schoolreadinessreception@gmail.com  

by February 28, 2020 

Refreshments & light snacks provided 

This event is for parents, teachers, principals, superintendents, and 

other professionals working with children and families in school or 

home settings.  

March 12, 2020  

4:30pm-6:00pm  

Mount Vernon Nazarene University Foster Hall  

(inside Ariel Arena) 
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